
GODALMING TOWN COUNCIL  

 

PRESS RELEASE 

For immediate release 

FARNCOMBE RESIDENTS SITTING PRETTY 

 

Residents, members of the Farncombe Initiative and the Mayor of Godalming, Councillor David Hunter, 

gathered together recently to see a new bench that has been installed in Marshall Road (junction of 

Lower Manor Road) as part of the work of the Farncombe Initiative.  

 

David Hunter Mayor of Godalming said “I was thrilled to see such a simple improvement bringing benefit 

to a wide range of the community, particularly young families. The Farncombe Initiative goes from 

strength to strength and serves the community well.” 

 

The Farncombe Initiative is a community-led project making improvements to the local environment and 

reflecting the village’s strong sense of community. The Initiative is supported by Godalming Town 

Council and chaired by Councillor Steve Cosser; it involves groups of local residents identifying the key 

environmental improvements they want in the area and working together and with local councils to 

achieve them.  Other improvement work undertaken includes the installation of new litter bins, a new 

Farncombe village sign, bulb & shrub planting schemes and litter picking days. Further improvements 

are in the pipeline and all local residents and businesses are urged to get involved or attend the regular 

meetings.   

 

Ends. 

 

In case of query please contact:  

Suzie Gortler 
Projects Coordinator – 01483 523575 or projects@godalming-tc.gov.uk  
Release Date: 2 June 2016 
 
 
Notes to Editors:  
The Farncombe Initiative meetings are held once a month at Broadwater Park Community Centre.  The 
Initiative welcomes more members and ideas for possible projects. Anyone with an idea or interested in 
joining should contact Suzie Gortler at projects@godalming-tc.gov.uk . 
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